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Single Preferred Drug List 

Background: As of October 1, 2019, the below 
medications will become non-preferred (non-
formulary) for CHPW Managed Medicaid 
members, to align with the HCA Single Preferred 
Drug List. 

Suggested action: Share with your prescribers and 
transition patients to alternatives where 
appropriate. 

MISCELLANEOUS MIGRAINE ANALGESICS 

CAFERGOT TABLET 

MIGRANOW TABLET 

SUMATRIPTAN SUCC-NAPROXEN SOD TABLET 

TREXIMET TABLET 

DERMATOLOGIC SCABICIDE AND PEDICULICIDE  

EURAX LOTION 10% 

LINDANE SHAMPOO 1% 

MALATHION LOTION 0.5% 

SPINOSAD SUSP 0.9% 

SULFAMYLON TOPICAL SOLN 5% 

The following medications will change from 
formulary without a PA to formulary with a PA. 

ANABOLIC STEROIDS 

OXANDROLONE TABLET 

ANADROL-50 TABLET 

ANTIDIURETIC AND VASOPRESSOR HORMONES 

DESMOPRESSIN ACETATE INJ 

MISCELLANEOUS ANTI-INFECTIVE 

NEBUPENT NEBULIZATION SOLN 

OPHTHALMIC DECONGESTANTS 

PHENYLEPHRINE HCL 10% EYE DROPS 

GROWTH HORMONE RECEPTOR ANTAGONISTS 

SOMAVERT INJ ALL STRENGTHS 

DERMATOLOGIC BURN PRODUCTS & ANTI-
INFECTIVE 

SULFAMYLON CREAM 

 
 
 
 

Patient Review and Coordination (PRC) 
Program 

The Patient Review and Coordination (PRC) 

Program is a federal and state requirement of 

Medicaid that focuses on the health and safety of 

members. It is used by both the state and the 

Apple Health managed care plans to control the 

over-utilization and inappropriate use of medical 

services by members, by allowing restrictions of 

members to certain providers. Many of the 

members are seen by several different providers, 

have a high number of duplicative medications, use 

several different pharmacies, and have a high 

emergency room usage. Based on clinical and 

utilization findings, members are placed on in the 

PRC program for at least two years.  

To refer a CHPW member for a review for 

inclusion in the PRC program, please contact 

CHPW Customer Service at 1-866-907-1902. 

You can read the full WAC 182-501-0135 Patient 

Review and Coordination (PRC) found here: 

https://www.hca.wa.gov/health-care-services-and-

supports/program-administration/wac-182-501-

0135-patient-review-and 

Making Connections 

We welcome your feedback and future topic 
ideas. Email us at: PharmacyR@chpw.org 
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